
 

 

 

Reference: IR889 

Date issued: 13 September 2023 

Auditors accessing Caerwys Town Council Website 

Thank you for your email which contained the following request: 

“ Please advise whether auditors XX and YY gained access to the Caerwys Town 

Council web site at: https://www.caerwys-town.wales/. If access was gained by either 
or both during the period: 9th June 2022 to 5th June 2023. Please provide the date(s) 
together with the page(s) visited.” 

 We do not hold recorded information that specifically meets the description of your 
request. While we have a system that logs websites visited by members of staff, it 
does not log the individual page visits within a website. Furthermore, due to the 
volume of information recorded, the system only keeps information for a month. We 
therefore no longer have such access information for the date range requested and 
did not hold it at the time that we received your request.  

I should also note, however, that it is the case that our auditors view various pages 
on audited body websites for the purposes of audit work, so it is not unlikely that the 
auditors you name accessed the Caerwys Town Council website. Our working 
papers record access to websites in general terms but not the specific details that 
you request. 

If you have any queries, or questions about my handling of your request, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

Information Officer 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.caerwys-town.wales/__;!!A_jZAm9j2ts!91fyWNOiXasdMYSnmjnBmsmPic_FDjxgvBeECGBRvqibNlkDEuRFOaRucQ51Ns5hIeHAQVRBRXXKdWUgGg95m-VJm8Y$

